
Notice to Property Owners, 

Lease Holders, or Owners of Mineral Rights 

 

Located Within 

 

Wellhead Protection Area for the Town of Yorktown 

 

You are hereby notified as required by Indiana Statute 327 IAC 8-4.1-Wellhead Protection that you may own 

property or mineral rights or be a lease holder within a Wellhead Protection Area.  Yorktown is required by this 

rule to develop and implement a Wellhead Protection Program in order to sustain drinking water quality in the 

ground waters that supply water to the Town of Yorktown.  This program is mandated by the 1986 amendments to 

the Federal Safe Drinking Water Act, Title II, Section 205, Subsection 1428.  The Town of Yorktown Wellhead 

Protection Plan was approved in 2001, was implemented, and is currently being updated to include their newest 

supply well. 

 

The Town of Yorktown operates four separate wells.  Of these, two are located in the area bounded by SR32 on the 

south, Buck Creek on the east and north, and Broadway Street on the west.  The third well is located in the Lion’s 

Park adjacent to the old water tower, and the fourth is located north of the railroad tracks that cross CR400W just 

south of SR32 and approximately 2000 feet west of CR400W.  As a property owner, lease holder, or owner of 

mineral rights you may be affected by the Town of Yorktown’s Wellhead Protection Plan.  Below is a map showing 

the Wellhead Protection Area, 5Year Time of Travel, for all wells.  Anyone wishing to view or discuss the Town of 

Yorktown’s Wellhead Protection Plan or the Delineation as shown below, please contact Pete Olson, Town 

Manager, 759-4003. 

 


